Colorado AFL-CIO

COLORADO
AFL-CIO

TO: All Colorado AFL-CIO Affiliates
FROM: Sam Gilchrist, Executive Director
RE: Grace Carroll Rocky Mountain Labor School scholarship application

DATE: March 15, 2017

Enclosed please find an application for a scholarship to attend the 2017 Grace Carroll
Rocky Mountain Labor School in Socorro, New Mexico, July 9 — 14,

If you are interested in applying for a scholarship please complete the enclosed form
and return it, along with your essay, to the Colorado AFL-CIO office by June 9, 2017 for
consideration.

For more information on Grace Carroll Rocky Mountain Labor School, please visit their
website at GCRMLS.org.
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Grace Carroll Rocky Mountain Labor School

T July 9 - 14, 2017, Socorro, New Mexico
AFL-CIO Scholarship Application - Due by June 9, 2017

Your Name: Local:

Address:

City & State: Zip:

Phone number:

Email address:

Role in your local:

How long have you been with your local?

Please submit an essay that clearly answers the following questions:

1) Why are you interested in attending GCRMLS?
2) What do you hope to learn at GCRMLS?

3) How will attending GCRMLS help you develop as a leader within
your local?

Essay should be no less than one page and no more than three pages.
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